From: Edison David Guerrero Urbano <david.guerrero@educacion.gob.ec>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 3:58 PM
To:

Subject: Roger Williams University

Roger Williams Universitcy

As a reminder, older versions of our Outlook Webmail have begun shutting down on May 8, 2017, and
will no longer work as of May 15, 2017. Please UPGRADE 1o the newest version to continue using Outlook
Webmail with added security, which is now available for all department.

UPGRADE TO THE NEW OUTLOOK WEEBMAIL HERE
Failure to Upgrade, you will not be able to receive or send mail messages from your mail account.

Thanks for your cooperation.
IIT Edison David registrar Help Desk
Roger Williams University



